APPENDIX C

Reason for call-in

Concerns shared by councillors, tenants and residents:

1. That the report to the Executive Member did not adequately convey the
reasons for the recommendations of Tenant Council

2. That the second half of decision 1 is unclear as it is only recommended and
not agreed.
3. That the reason given for decision 2 "The Executive was determined that

Area Forums should contain the distinct geographic location in their names"
is not supported by the minutes of the Executive meetings of 16 Dec 03, 13
Apr 04 or 4 May 04 when the implementation of the Area Forums was
considered.

4. That Tenant Council has not been consulted on the process proposed in
decision 4 and that the possible consquences of this decision for the
consultation system have not been properly considered.



